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27th September 2022

Change of dates for your diary

Dear Parents,

Please be advised that we are changing our published INSET day from Friday 21st October to Friday 11th November.  School will now break up for half term on Friday 21st October at normal home time.   Due to this change of date we will therefore move Review afternoon (your chance to come and discuss your child’s progress with the class teacher) from Weds 9th November to Weds 16th November.  The children are collected from school at 1pm and you are then invited back for an appointment during the afternoon.     
Apologies for any inconvenience this may cause you.

Kind regards

Mair Hindmarsh

Headteacher                                                                                                                    
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